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Growing together as children of God 

 
At Holy Trinity C of E Primary School: 

✓we want our pupils to grow in confidence, independence, resilience and knowledge, so that all achieve their full 

potential and develop a life-long love of learning and of the world around us. 

✓we work together with families, community and church to model positive relationships, supporting each other 

and acknowledging that we are stronger when we work together. 

✓we are growing together as children of God, strengthening our faith, secure in the knowledge we are unique, 

loved and cherished.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Ye Ha! It has been a fun-packed week with our Year 6 children performing their play – Ye Ha! A story of good 

overcoming evil. The children were superb, and I am so proud of how they applied themselves to their roles. I am 

grateful to the staff team, for putting on, yet another brilliant show.  

 

We are looking forward to the Music Festival next week, and the Leavers’ Service. On Monday afternoon, the 

children will spend time in their new classes. Do come to the Extended Share My Learning on Friday 18th July (8.15-

9.00) when you’ll be able to visit your child’s current class and then pop in to see their new class. 

 

 
Many congratulations to some of our Year 4 pupils who ably represented their 1st Wimbledon Cub group at the Cub 

football tournament – well done to you all. 

 

 

   
 

This week, whilst learning about capacity, Year 5 estimated the capacity of different containers and liquids and then 

calculated the difference between their estimate and the actual. 



 

 
Year 6 made inspirational postcards as a reminder to themselves as they transition to Year 7 and to empower the 

year 5s coming up. 

 
Year 2 had a fantastic time mapping their local area as part of their geography lesson on Monday. They went for a 

walk around Wimbledon and looked out for restaurants, hotels, parks and shops, and drew their own map symbols! 

 

Parent Governor Nominations 

At least one of our parent governors is ending their role as governor at the end of this term.  We would welcome 

nominations from parents who would be willing to serve the school community as a governor. If you would like to 

be nominated please complete the attached nomination form, which will need to be returned by midday on Monday 

14th July 2025. Elections will then be held in the final full week of term. 

 

If you would like to find out more about the role of a governor please email our Co-Chair of Governors, Natasha 

Grande or Grace Walder, at governors@holytrinity.merton.sch.uk  

 

Extended Share My Learning – Friday 18th July 2025 

Do come to our final Share My Learning session of the year on Friday 18th July, from 8.15 to 9.00am. From 8.15-

8.30am, please enter via the School Office. If you are arriving after this time, please enter via the Faraday Gate. This 

will give you an opportunity to visit your child’s current class, and then pop along to see their new class. 

 

HOTs Updates: July 11, 2025 

Class Reps: 

As we approach the end of the year, we want to thank the amazing class reps that helped this year. We appreciate 

each of you sharing messages from HOTs, organizing class gifts, and your help with the Summer Fair. Without reps, 

HOTs would not be able to achieve the support and needs of the school. We thank you for your generosity and 

time during the 2024-2025 school year. 

If you would like to help in the 2025-2026 school year, reach out to your class rep to volunteer as the new class rep. 

Thank you for your contributions!  

 

Matched Funding: 

PLEASE ask if your company offers matched funding as this is a great time to apply for it - please contact us and we 

can provide you with a letter. It makes a huge difference to our fundraising, so please do ask the question, especially 

those working in large corporations, banks, or professional services companies. 

Follow us on Social Media: 

Keep up to date with our activities via Facebook and Instagram!  

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/hotsfriendsofholytrinity?igsh=MWJsMnZoY2hpMnNmZw== 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555943631216 

mailto:governors@holytrinity.merton.sch.uk
https://www.instagram.com/hotsfriendsofholytrinity?igsh=MWJsMnZoY2hpMnNmZw==
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555943631216


 
   

                          
 

 

 
 

 

 



School Library Books – a message from our librarian 

As we near the end of the school year we are aiming to get all books back in the library before the summer 

holidays. Please could you have a good look round at home and ensure that all school library books are returned to 

school before the end of term. 

 

Purple Library Drop Box at School 

We have a Library Drop Box in school where children can place their Merton library books that they borrowed 

during a class visit using their school library cards. I’m afraid no adult books can be dropped in there, or books taken 

out with your family library card.  

 



 

 



 

 
 

 

 



TERM DATES 

Summer Term 2025 

Last day: Tuesday 22 July 2025 (INSET Tuesday 22nd July 2025) 

Children break up Monday 21st July 2025. 

2025-2026 

Autumn Term 2025 

First day: Monday 1 September 2025 (INSETS Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd September) 

Children start back Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

Half term: Monday 27 October to Friday 31 October 2025 

Last day Friday 19 December 2025 

Spring Term 2026 

First day: Monday 5 January 2026 (INSET Monday 5th January) 

Children start back Tuesday 6th January 2026 

Half term: Monday 16 February to Friday 20 February 2026 

Last day: Friday 27 March 2026 

Summer Term 2026 

First day: Monday 13 April 2026 

Half term: Monday 25 May to Friday 29 May 2026 (INSET Monday 1st June) 

Children start back after half term Tuesday 2nd June 2026 

Last day: Monday 20 July 2026 (INSET Monday 20th July) 

Children break up Friday 17th July 2026 

 

 

Key Dates 2024-2025 

Any new dates will be highlighted. 

Date Time Event 

16th July 9.20 Music Festival 

16th July  Reports out 

18th July 8.15-9.00 Extended Share My Learning  

18th July  9.30 Leaver’s Service @ Holy Trinity Church (due to a clash of bookings at church it has become 

necessary to move our Leavers’ Service) 

18th July  Last day for Nursery 

21st July 14.00 Term ends 

22nd July  INSET Day – School closed 

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Izzy Rickards 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
GROWING TOGETHER AS CHILDREN OF GOD 


